

DATE: November 6, 2023

TO: Walton County Board of Commissioners

David Thompson, Chairman

FROM: Tommy Knight, Chief Appraiser

Walton County Board of Assessors

RE: Reappointment of BOA Member, Rickey Dillard

Rickey Dillard has served on the Board of Assessors for more than 20 years. He also served as the Chief Appraiser for Walton County from 1991 until his retirement in 2010.

His current term as a Board of Assessor member is set to expire on December 31, 2023. I recommend the BOC re-appoint Mr. Dillard to a new Six-Year term of January 1, 2024 – December 31, 2029.

His knowledge and experience continues to be a valuable asset to this office.